14 June 2024

Dear Parent / Carer

Subject: Tuesday 2nd July 2024 — Transition Day Book Sale

Further to my letter dated the 5th June, I'm delighted to share with you the following
additional information.

To support your child’s learning and grow their love of reading, here at Vyners we believe in
the importance of helping to embed a reading for pleasure culture right from transition into
secondary school. Each year we subscribe to a literacy initiative called Bookbuzz, created
by the Book Trust that we hope all of our Year 7 students will engage with.

We currently have a surplus of these fantastic reads that we will be selling at a discounted
price of £2.00 available to purchase on transition day between 2pm and 2:30pm
(immediately after the planned events during the day have ended). The money raised from
this sale will go directly to supporting children with their reading in the school. This sale will
be cash only.

Please note that students will still be loaned a copy of “‘The Daydreamer’ which we ask them
to read over the summer holidays. Students will bring this loaned book home with them from
their English taster session that day but now they also have the option to purchase additional
reads.

Yours faithfully

Miss A Pape
Assistant Headteacher linked to Year 7



